
 

 

Hello, it’s the Year Two Teachers!  We are writing to see how you are getting on at home. We are missing seeing all 

of your smiles! It’s strange (and quiet!) not being with you. We hope you are all well, keeping safe and sticking to a 

good routine. We are all really enjoying receiving all of the emails from you and your grown-ups. It is making us 

smile seeing your fantastic work so please keep sending it in!   

Miss Swain here! I have been keeping myself busy at home- doing all of my work but also making time for fun things. 

I have been baking brownies using my Easter chocolate and trying out new recipes. Have you been baking anything 

tasty?  I have also been reading lots of books, I miss our story time together though. What stories have you been 

reading? I have been sticking to a good routine and going on walks for my daily exercise to get some fresh air. I’ve 

included some pictures from my walks at the bottom of this letter. I have also tried Joe Wick’s PE lessons from home 

to keep active. What have you all been doing to keep fit and active?    

Mrs Dalton here, I have been going on lots of walks in the sunshine too. My favourite place to go to is the park. I 

had such an amazing time with year 2 last time we went to Chaddesden Park. Can you remember what you saw? 

I’ve been growing some beautiful plants in my garden, enjoying watching them bloom while I eat some ice cream and 

read a book on my picnic blanket. There are some pictures of my garden plants at the bottom of the letter. Do you 

think you could have a go at drawing a picture of your garden or somewhere nice you’ve visited on your walk?    

Mrs Asghar here! I have been enjoying exercising with Joe Wicks too. I try to keep to a good routine. In fact, my two 

girls and I have enjoyed following ‘Our Daily Routine’ timetable. If you haven’t seen it, ask your grown-up to have a 

look on the school website. It helps us to know when it is time to work, play and have fun. I really enjoy family time, 

at 6.30 each evening, we are completing a 500 piece jigsaw, it will be a rainbow. I have also enjoyed receiving your 

emails they make me smile. Thank you. Please keep sending them. Looking forward to speaking to you again soon. 

Keep smiling!   

We’d love to hear from you so please write us a letter back! Ask your grown up to take a photo of it to send to 

year2@cavclosei.derby.sch.uk. We are so excited to see your beautiful writing and to read your letters!  

Take care, we hope to see you soon!   

From the Year Two team 
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